
REMINDER 

 

We are a NO NUT school, please do not include any items 
in your children’s packed lunches or school bags that 

contain any form of nuts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information on allergies in children please follow this link - About 
Allergy | Allergy UK | National Charity 

https://www.allergyuk.org/about-allergy/
https://www.allergyuk.org/about-allergy/

